
HISTORIC BUILDINGS SECTION    ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
Hampshire Record Office, Sussex Street, Winchester SO23 8TH

Thursday 9th October 2025 at 7pm

 The AGM will be followed at 7.30pm by a talk

Who made the Bricks?

by Dr Carolyne Hayes, Museum Director of The Brickworks Museum

Bricks can be made by hand or by machine but they rarely have any visible signs of the 
thousands of people who actually made them. The firm's marks are there from the Victorian 
period on but otherwise it is the odd fingerprint left by mistake. So who made all the 
bricks? This talk will be a short exploration of the stories that we have unearthed whilst 
researching here at The Brickworks Museum. 

Carolyne is an architect by training with over fifteen years of experience in the field. She originally came 
to the Brickworks as a consultant but stayed to project manage the transformation of the old factory into a 
museum. For the last five years she has been the Museum Director.

Attendance at the AGM is free.

Tickets for the talk:   £16.00 for members and £18.00 for non-members.

www.ticketsource.co.uk/hantsfieldclubhistoricbuildings

http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/hantsfieldclubhistoricbuildings

